
Grad Photos Are Ready for viewing:
If you have not received your online code link from
 Islandlife Photographic, please email: info@islandlifephotographics.ca

Retakes are not yet posted. 

Please be sure to login and select your yearbook pose before
February 26th. 

Scholarships & Bursaries 
For available Scholarship & Bursary applications, please visit:

https://www.sd72.bc.ca/carihi/page/1116/scholarships-bursaries

Be sure to check this page frequently for new applications available. Any
questions regarding Scholarships & Bursaries, please contact 

Maralyn LLoyd maralyn.lloyd@sd72.bc.ca 
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IMPORTANT DATES:

Grad Yearbook Photo, select by
Wednesday, February 26th

Baby Photo submission by
Friday, February 28th

Cap & Gown order by 
Friday, February 28th

Purdys Fundraiser
Paper order forms due by 

Friday, March 14th
Online Orders close 
Sunday, March 30th
Order Pick Up Date
Friday, April 11th 

Scholarship & Bursary Evening:
Wednesday, June 4th 

Indigenous Graduation:
Thursday, June 5th 

PROM 2025
Saturday, June 7th 

Commencement
Wednesday, June 25th 

Cap and Gowns orders are open now until Friday, February 28th, 2025.
Cost is $35.00. Students can order through the office directly or 
e-transfers can be sent to carihi.accounting@sd72.bc.ca 
Please include students name and height for all e-transfers so that the
proper size gown can be ordered. 

If an order is not received, we will place the order for your cap & gown
and guestimate your height for robe length. The cost will be added to
any fees owed before cap & gowns can be picked up in June. 

CAP & GOWN ORDER 

Please email baby photos to carihi.grad@sd72.bc.ca before Friday,
February 28th to be included in the yearbook.  Baby photos will also be

included in the slideshow played during the grad commencement
ceremony.

Late submissions after February 28th will not be included in the yearbook
so please get photos in on time. 

If you are unable to send a digital copy of the photo, please bring photos
to the main office, we will scan the photo and return to you. 

 

BABY PHOTOS

GRAD PARENT MEETING
The next Grad Parent meeting is on Tuesday, February 25th
in the Carihi Library Learning Commons at 6:30pm.

Everyone is welcome to join.   If unable to attend but you would still like to
volunteer time for the prom set up on June 6th and clean up June 8th,
please email carihi.grad@sd72.bc.ca   
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PROM 
Prom will be held at the Thunderbird Hall on Saturday, June 7th. 
The dinner and dance portion of the prom at Thunderbird Hall is for
Carihi grad students only.  There will be a family and friends event
prior to prom at the Robert Ostler (Foreshore) Park that will include a
pre-prom promenade and first dance with the students. 
Islandlife Photographics will also be on hand to take family photos. 

Further information and details will follow. 

This year’s prom theme, voted by students:   CLUB 25

PURDYS CHOCOLATIER 

F U N D R A I S E R S

NEXT FUNDRAISERS:
On-Going - Bottle Driver at CR Bottle Depot, under account
                       CARIHI GRAD
March 1st - March 31st -  50/50 Draw with Rafflebox 
                     Link and info will be sent out towards the end of February. 
March & April - Growing Smiles Spring Flowers
                                More information will follow regarding upcoming fundraisers.  

On sale now at:
https://fundraising.purdys.com/814247-126248

Online sales are open now until March 30th.
Paper order forms are available at the office 
and are due back by Friday, March 14th.
Orders can be picked up on Friday, April 11st from the Carihi main office between 8:30am-3:30pm. 

PROM DONATIONS
The members of the 2025 Carihi Grad Parent & Grad Committees are requesting your support for
the Carihi Class of 2025 Prom. Carihi Graduates and families have been working very hard this year
to ensure the Carihi Class of 2025 has an inclusive, fun, and safe space to celebrate the Graduation
of approximately 200 students. The Prom evening will include dinner, music, prizes, and
entertainment. 

To offer financial support to our students and families, we are reaching out to local businesses and
families who would like to donate gift cards, prizes and/or cash which would make up prizes for our
graduates to win on Prom night. We appreciate you taking the time to consider this request and
look forward to hearing from you! 

Please contact Amber Donaghy at carihi.grad@sd72.bc and we will be happy to arrange for
pick-up of your donation, or you can drop-off at Carihi.

https://fundraising.purdys.com/814247-126248

